
    

 

27th  September  2016 

 

READING WORKSHOP Y1/Y2 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

You are invited to attend a  Reading Workshop which will support you in 

helping your child with reading. There is a possibility that your child may also 

be able to attend. 

 

The workshop will be led by Miss Haynes and will be held on Friday 7th  

October 1.30 – 2.45pm. 

 

If you would like to attend please sign the reply slip below and return to 

school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Haynes 

Literacy Co-ordinator 

 

I will be attending the Reading Workshop on Friday 7th October: 

  

 

Child’s name:………………………………………………………………………. Class:………………………………. 

 

Signed:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

  


